
Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes
Monday, December 2, 2019

At the Selectmen’s Meeting held on Monday, December 2, 2019 at 4:30 p.m. the following people were 
in attendance:  Peter Corey, John Tholl, and Stanley Holz participated via conference call.

The Board reviewed and signed the 2019 MS-1 Summary Inventory of Valuation.   We should have a tax 
rate in the next couple of days.

The meeting adjourned at 4:50 p.m.  


